Miller, Debra

From: John J. Miller <jjmiller@intisoid.com>

Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 9:00 PM

To: Sepulveda, Lymari

Subject: RE: Request for additional information

Attachments: B008320 Rev D BM83-20 Co-57 Flexible Ruler Source sub Model (1).pdf

Here it is, have a good weekend.

From: Sepulveda, Lymari [mailto:Lymari.Sepulveda@nrc.gov]
Sent: Friday, March 7, 2014 2:26 PM

To: John J. Miller

Cc: Herrera, Tomas

Subject: RE: Request for additional information

Mr. Miller,
Please provide an electronic copy of the drawing for Model BM83-20.

Thank you

From: John J. Miller [mailto:jjmiller@intisoid.com]
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 9:03 AM

To: Sepulveda, Lymari

Subject: RE: Request for additional information

Good Morning Lymari,
Sorry for the delay in getting this to you. Do you need me to send you a hard copy?

John

From: Sepulveda, Lymari [mailto:Lymari.Sepulveda@nrc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2014 11:48 AM

To: John J. Miller

Subject: RE: Request for additional information

Thank you

From: John J. Miller [mailto:jjmiller@intisoid.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2014 1:46 PM

To: Sepulveda, Lymari

Subject: RE: Request for additional information

Hi Lymari,

| have been traveling during the last week and will be back in the office on Thursday, | should be able to get this to you
before the end of the week.



John

From: Sepulveda, Lymari [mailto:Lymari.Sepulveda@nrc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 6:58 AM

To: John Miller (jjmiller@intisoid.com)

Cc: Herrera, Tomas

Subject: Request for additional information

Mr. Miller,

In reviewing you application, we find additional information is required to complete our review. Please see below the
issues not addressed in your application.

1. Please indicate if the design or the dimensions of the end caps has changed.

2. Inyour amendment request you indicated that the end cap was allowed to soak for at least one hour in a
phenol based anti-microbial, an ammonia based cleanser, and an alcohol based cleanser. Please explain how
this test is representative to the environment and cleaning agents the sources will be exposed to during their
two year working life.

The information should be submitted in an official company letter via facsimile at 301-415-5955 or as an attachment to
an e-mail.

Please submit the requested information within 30 days of the date of this e-mail. If we have not received complete
information within 30 days of the date of this e-mail we will consider your application/amendment request as
abandoned by you. This is without prejudice to the submission of a complete application.

Thanks,

Lymari Sepulveda, General Engineer
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
FSME/MSSA/LB

(301)415-5619



